Ref.Secy/NSE/D144 4" November, 2019

The Manage:/\

Listing Dega ment

National-8tock Exchange of India Limited
Exchange Plaza, G-1, Block G

Banhdra Kurta Complex, Bandra (k)
\/ﬂnbai - 400 051,

Dear Sir,

Sub: Resumption of Production — Intimation under Regulation 30 of
SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements)

Regulations, 2015.
Ref:  Our letter No. Secy / NSE/ D144 dated 24" September 2019,

SPiC resumes commercial production of Urea and Ammonia as per planned
schedule. All its plants have re-started operations successfully.

SPIC has resumed commercial production of Urea at 11.45 A.M. and Ammonia at
7.30 P.M. on 34 November 2019, in its plants in Tuticorin, Tamil Nadu. For both
Urea and Ammonia plants, the production is expected to return to full capacity in the

next few days.

The plants were shut down by the management as per schedule for regular
maintenance and up-gradation work, and replacement of the Urea reactor about a
month ago. Stamicarbon, Netherlands, the world leader in the design and
development of urea plants for the fertiliser industry supplied the new urea reactor.

After the successful dismantling of the old reactor, the erection of the new reactor
was done smoothly with due safety of the plant & equipment, environment and the
workers. A thorough quality check for the new urea reactor and other maintenance
work was completed before commencing commercial production.

Thanking You

Yours faithfully,
For Southern Petrochemical
Indusiries Corporation | td |

/v, .

M B Ganesh
Secretary

CC: BSE Limited,
Floor 25, Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,
Dalal Street, Mumbai
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